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Sheplak, Scott - dle-

From: Nelson, Deborah

Sent:  Tuesday, July 31, 2007 3:55 PM

To: Sheplak, Scott

Cc: Linero, Alvaro

Subject: RE: Mosaic Riverview BART Response

Here are my questions:

1. Comment and Response 16 in the letter from Golder and Associates dated July 9, 2007 states
that permitted emission limits rather than available CEMS data was used for the BART sulfur dioxide
analysis. According to the modeling protocol, if CEMS data is available, that is what should be
used. Please use available CEMS data for your sulfur dioxide analysis. '

2. Referring to the Responses for 17 and 18 in the letter from Golder and Associates dated July 9,
2007, no electronic spreadsheets have been submitted. Please submit all electronic spreadsheets
and any additional modeling files to the Department. :

Debbie Nelson

Meteorologist

Air Permitting South
850-921-9537
deborah.nelson@dep.state.fl.us




